
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Family, Friends, &Supporters, 

A door has opened up for me to attend the Vertical Adrenaline Motocross Ministries 

“CampAdrenaline”. This Christian motocross camp is the opportunity of a lifetime; through it I 

get to combine two of my greatest passions, my passion for my faith and my passion for 

motocross. It is exciting to think about these two passions coming together through this 

unique camp. It is equally exciting to think about growing in my faith and in my riding while 

having the chance to learn from some of the top Christian riders in the sport. I couldn’t be 

more excited!  

 

I know that God has really placed it on my heart to be at this camp. However, I can really use 

your help to make this dream a reality. The cost of this camp is a bit more than my family and I 

can afford right now, but through prayer and your support anything is possible. I would like to 

ask that you prayerfully consider sponsoring me with a $20, $50, or $100 donation.  

 

Thank you for the prayers and support. I am really looking forward to seeing God move and 

grow my faith through this experience. 

God Bless, 

 


